
Dear parents and carers                    

In Reception class, we love sharing books together! We would like to give you the opportunity 

to borrow a book each week, to share with your child at home. We are going to have a basket 

of books for you to choose from. Every Tuesday after school, we will open the gate a little 

earlier, so you can come to choose a book with your child. Due to Covid-19, we will follow 

this procedure: 

One parent comes in to our outdoor area, socially distanced from our staff. Please wear 

a face covering. Please sanitise your hands on entry to our outdoor area. With your 

child, please choose a book from the basket. Record your name, book title and the 

date, on your child’s page in the folder (as seen below). Leave the outdoor area with 

your child, socially distanced from our staff and other parents. 

Reading for pleasure at home 😊 

Child’s name:  

Book title Date 

borrowed 

Signature Date 

returned 

Signature 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

The following Tuesday, follow the above procedure, but first place your finished book in 

the Returned Books basket, to be quarantined. 

Please look after and enjoy your child’s chosen book. Please write in your child’s Reading 

Record when you have shared this book together.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Ward, Mrs West & Mrs Callow 😊 


